

SILVERDALE VILLAGE INSTITUTE - MINUTES FROM 29th March 2017

PRESENT: AF; AF; AW; AB and one member of the public

Committee Administration:

1. Approved previous minutes (24 March 2017)
 - Approved AF
 - Apologies Phil; Graham, Mike; Chantell;
2. Matters Arising
3. Treasurers Report – update/discussed
 - n/r
4. No accidents in accident book
 - One accident

Agenda Items Discussed:

Concern expressed about Chantell – Amy to contact to check on being on committee

CCTV dummy cameras – Alex purchased proper cameras – these need to be fitted

Angela – to contact Toddlers group as to the toys left outside

AF to explore cost of a shipping container – possibly to use for storage

Arts trail – agreed Ladies will do the Coffee and AT will use the other half of the building

V team agreed assistance will be provided to put up tents outside

Graham – need to get all plug sockets sorted for the AT and other uses

Drains damage – Graham has presented bill to Phil

All confirmed that heating is working adequate

BAYS – good work conducted and they have cleared an area

- Work to date looks good
- Alex agreed to location of hub would be installed in the hall
- Alex will approach BAYS for the donation of the installation

Ruth commented that as a committee we need to approach the Friday Ladies to ask for payments. We need to contact the FL when we need payments. Ruth stated that we should approach the SL when we need funding

Thanks to Graham for his efforts in the planting of the trees.

Alex commented that Mr Sandiford has requested information from Graham re the trees. Committee agreed that Graham should reply.

Locks and keys – Graham can we take a look.

Committee Graham should use Steph as a resource should he require assistance form maintenance activities

Use of hall for Thursday nights – mixed dance group want to use the SVI; Tai Chi use hall on Thursday nights; Ruth commented that the ladies set up the hall on Thursday evening; Ruth to align with the ladies and see if they can do preparation on Friday morning. Alex suggested that there needs to be a meeting with dance group.

Green Party has decided they will move to the Silverdale Hotel; Committee commented that they were sad that they decided to leave – and have relocated to the SH.

Trees – AF to contact RC re trees for removal. Wall plans will be sorted afterwards.

Wall – Graham suggested that we organize a wall competition so as to get the wall sorted.

Grass cutting – AF contacted suppliers and await a quote. AF suggested this cost could go to Parish Council.

Alex will sort out a green ‘sticker’ for the green bin.

Music night ongoing; first event of the year. Plans for 2017. Ruth agreed to have a hot-pot night and have some associated music. RR to come back with suggestions.

AGM – Alex discussed plans for meeting.

RR – has put in a section in Parish Magazine. RR agreed to organize a social evening with some live music and entertainment.

RR stated there is the possibility of a free kitchen that will come from one of the ladies that is having a kitchen moved.

RR commented that we could contact community cinema re some financial support for the Community Cinema.

RR suggested that we contact Nick Knowles (TV programme) to see if there is any provision for installation of some infrastructures.